No./D—Blp/Dhani to Kharli /
HP Forest Department 2

Dated Bilaspur, the b § S\\/\\ bLJ

From: Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilaspur Forest Division,
Distt. Bilapsur, HP

To: Executive Engineer,
Jhandutta Division,
HPPWD Jhandutta.

Subject: Diversion of 3.26 hectare of forest land for the construction of link road from
Dhani to Kharli Kms 0/0 to 9/345 within the jurisdiction of Bilaspur Forest

Division, Bilaspur, HP
SiE,

Kindly refer to your office letter No. 14219 dated 04.03.2023 on this
subject cited above.
9. As per Gol guidelines/instmction conveyed vide IRO Shimla letter
No. 14-2/IRO/ mise/2021/3511 dated 03.10.2022, the Govt. of India has
directed to uploaded all the documents of FCA proposals on the online portal
and hard copies of these proposals are not being accepted by IRO Shimla. Only
one proposal folder (in original) may be sent this office.

The proposal folders (1 Original+ 1 Duplicate) are returned herewith.

Yours faithfully,
Encls: As above

Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilaspur Forest Division,

District Bilaspur, H¥@ fu



